
 
 
 

Parent Information Session  
“An Introduction to Speech and Language” 

 
 

This information session is for parents/carers of children who are new to Peel Language Development 
School (PLDS) in 2017. It will provide you with an overview of how our school works, the 6 areas of 

language, and what you can do at home to help your child achieve their language goals. 
 

 
Session dates and times are as follows: 

 
 

Rockingham Lakes Primary School (PLDS Resource Room): 
Monday 13th March, 2017 9.00am – 10.30am 

If your child attends our Bungaree Campus then Rockingham Lakes is the closest venue for you. 
 

Pinjarra  Primary School (Room TBA): 
Tuesday 14th March, 2017 9.00am – 10.30am 

 
Mandurah Primary School (Room TBA): 

Thursday 16th March, 2017 9.00am – 10.30am 
 

 
* Please note, there will be no supervision for children provided. Please leave children at home if possible 

as they can be a distraction to those attending. 
 

 
 

Please RSVP by calling 9593 9030 or returning the RSVP slip provided by Tuesday 7th March, 2017. 
Minimum numbers will be required for sessions to run. 

 
 

If you are unable to attend the session scheduled at your child’s school site, please feel free to attend an 
information session at an alternative location. 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
RSVP for Parent Information Session: “An Introduction to Speech and Language” 

Please return this slip to your child’s teacher. 
 
Name: __________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Contact Phone Number or Email address: __________________________________ 
 
Session you would like to attend (one only):  

□  Rockingham Lakes Primary School (Monday 13th March, 2017: 9.00am – 10.30am) 

□  Pinjarra Primary School (Tuesday 14th March, 2017: 9.00am – 10.30am) 

□ Mandurah Primary School (Thursday 16th March, 2017: 9.00am – 10.30am) 


